Transylvania County NAACP's summer pichic
Brevard Music Center - SUNDAY, JULY 27th.

COME ONE, COME ALL!

Transylvania County NAACP's summer picnic at Brevard Music Center is coming up on
SUNDAY, JULY 27th.

The invitation includes complimentary tickets to the 3:00 "Soloists of Tomorrow"
performance at Whittington-Pfohl Auditorium, after which we will gather on the porch of
Alumni House for our picnic of sandwiches, coleslaw, potato salad and cookies. Iced tea
and water will be provided, and you are welcome to bring any other beverage of your
choice.

Then at 7:30 there is the annual free, general admission concert, "Supersonic
Percussions," also at W-PA.

Your response is required so we can advise BMC how many tickets we'll need for the
3:00 concert and to plan food preparation.

Please RSVP for the 3:00 concert AND the picnic to follow (approx 4:30) to
millstreamnc@gmail.com or by text to Carol at 828-489-1041. Thank you!

Many thanks to all who helped boost our successful annual fundraiser, the raffle for tickets to a special
BMC performance. This year's prize was four front row seats to the June 29 Mavis Staples concert,
preceded by a catered dinner in one of the Gazebos on the Green adjacent to Whittington-Pfohl. The
winners were ecstatic and gave rave reviews! We'll do it again next year, so come back and chip in to
help with our fundraising efforts — maybe you'll be a lucky winner!



